
MARÍA DEL PILAR HUNTER ESTARELLAS
Attorney

0834643961 
pilarhunter@gmail.com

UCC Castlewhite Apartments, Cork, Ireland.

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to express my interest in the summer internship programme with your law

firm. I learned about your internship programme in University College Cork’s Career

Services website.

Currently studying a LLM in International Human Rights Law and Public Policy at

University College Cork, I am an Ecuadorian attorney who graduated as Summa Cum

Laude at Universidad Católica Santiago de Guayaquil in 2022. 

I have worked in an Ecuadorian law firm for 5 years, first as a Legal Assistant and later,

after my graduation, as a Junior Associate. I have intervened in numerous cases in

different areas, such as civil, corporate, family, constitutional and labour law, as well as

children’s rights. I have also worked in judicial and extrajudicial processes, written

actions of protection, succession, and divorce lawsuits. In addition, I have also written

wills, purchase agreements, lease agreements, and the creation, liquidation, and

dissolution of companies.

I am interested in this internship, as I believe it will help my legal career and I will

bring new perspectives to your law firm, considering I come from a civil law

background. 

Sincerely,

Pilar Hunter

11th February, 2024

Byrne Wallace LLP

+353 1 691 5000
88 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2, D02 DK18, Ireland.
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